
 

 

CIL report for Langton Matravers Parish Council, 2017-18 

a) Total CIL Receipt 2017-18: £ 876.99 

b) Total CIL Expenditure (approved): c. £ 1,750.00 

c) The money was spent on a support grant to Langton Matravers’ 

St George’s Pre-School.  

Minute from meeting of LMPC on 13.7.2017: 

Item 15. Support for Pre-School. RESOLVED: That this Council is of the view that we 

must ensure that there is adequate infrastructure to support historic and future 

development; in particular such infrastructure includes the Langton Matravers Pre-

School. After discussion it was RESOLVED: To offer £1,750.00 to Langton Pre-School, 

which will be paid out of LMPC’s CIL funds. 

d) N/A 

e) i) CIL receipts for the year 2017-18 retained into the next year = 

£876.99 

i) The total amount of CIL money left at end of 2017-18 is £3,943.63. 

 


